
From:                                 Bateup, David 63941
Sent:                                  18 Aug 2022 10:39:07 +0000
To:                                      Licensing
Subject:                             FW: Premises licence application for Luckes at No.40, North Street, Chichester
Attachments:                   Luckes at No. 40 police rep 18.08.22.doc

Dear Chichester Licensing,
 
Please find attached our representation in respect of the above new application.
 
Acceptance of the new and revised conditions by the applicant’s agent is below on this 
page.
 
Thanks.
 
David
 
 
David Bateup
Police Licensing Officer 
Direct Dial:            01273 470 101 ext 581 214
Licensing office:  01273 40 40 30 
david.bateup@sussex.police.uk
 
Neighbourhood Police Licensing Team
West Sussex Division, Centenary House, Durrington Lane,
Worthing, West Sussex, BN13 2PQ 
 
 
From: Premises Licence [mailto:premiseslicence@innpacked.com] 
Sent: 17 August 2022 09:49
To: Bateup, David 63941 <David.Bateup@sussex.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Premises licence application for Luckes at No.40, North Street, Chichester

 
Good Morning David
 
Hope you are well.
 
Client is happy to accept your proposed conditions and I have made them aware of your 
recommendations re body cams.
 
All the best
 
Ian
 

mailto:david.bateup@sussex.pnn.police.uk


 
Regards
 

Innpacked Premises Licensing Team
 

innpacked training consultants 

Multiple BII NITA Training Award Winners 
 
 
From: David.Bateup@sussex.police.uk <David.Bateup@sussex.police.uk> 
Sent: 15 August 2022 14:08
To: Premises Licence <premiseslicence@innpacked.com>
Subject: Premises licence application for Luckes at No.40, North Street, Chichester

 
Dear Ian,
 
Hello.  Re the above application, I am quite happy with all the conditions offered in part 
M of the application, but would like to see the below please under the Protection of 
Children from Harm:
The Premises Licence Holder shall ensure that all staff members (including family 
members and friends) engaged or to be engaged, in selling alcohol at the premises 
shall receive induction training. This training will take place prior to the selling of such 
products:

·         the lawful selling of age restricted products 
·         refusing the sale of alcohol to a person who is drunk 

Further verbal reinforcement/refresher training covering the above will be carried out 
thereafter at intervals not to exceed six months, with the date and time of the verbal 
reinforcement/refresher training documented.
All such training undertaken by staff members shall be fully documented and recorded 
and signed and dated by both the employee and the DPS. All training records shall be 
kept on the premises and made available to officers of any responsible authority upon 
request.
No doubt you will consult with your applicant come back to me.
 
I would also request that you recommend to your client that when they have SIA door 
staff, the door staff ALWAYS have Body Worn Video with sound (ideally with a 
continuous recording facility to negate the risk of door staff ‘forgetting’ to switch it on…) 
whenever they are on duty.  This protects your client when there are unfounded or 
malicious claims of assault and alleged heavy handed ejections or assaults by door 
staff.
 
Thanks.
 
David

mailto:David.Bateup@sussex.police.uk
mailto:David.Bateup@sussex.police.uk
mailto:premiseslicence@innpacked.com


 
David Bateup
Police Licensing Officer 
Direct Dial:            01273 470 101 ext 581 214
Licensing office:  01273 40 40 30 
david.bateup@sussex.police.uk
 
Neighbourhood Police Licensing Team
West Sussex Division, Centenary House, Durrington Lane,
Worthing, West Sussex, BN13 2PQ 
 

You can report crime and incidents online at

https://www.sussex.police.uk/report-online

We want to know your views - see what’s new and give us your feedback and suggestions at 
www.sussex.police.uk 
If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender as soon as possible - you 
may not copy it, or make use of any information contained in it for any purpose, or disclose its 
contents to any other person. Messages sent and received by Sussex Police are not private and 
may be the subject of monitoring. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

LEGAL DISCLAIMER 

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be 
monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 

mailto:david.bateup@sussex.pnn.police.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/gzJcCPMAxC3wWXuzRaMI?domain=sussex.police.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/UjP2CRMDzC56EWcPt67y?domain=sussex.police.uk

